
Gretna Green Elementary School 
15 Gretna Green Drive 

Miramichi, NB 
E1V 5V6    

   
Principal: Rodney Buggie                                                                           Vice-Principal: Krista 
Bransfield 

Phone:  506 778-6099 * Fax 506 778-6143 

 

 

October 12, 2010 

 

 

 

Dear Parents:  

 

To ensure that everyone is adequately prepared for Heritage Fair event at Croft Elementary 

on Friday, October 15th, we ask that you please take some time to read the following: 

 

1) This is a Rain or Shine Event – dress for the weather (coats, umbrellas, rubber boots, 

etc.!) 

2) Prompt Start Time @ 9:30 – Croft soccer field.  

3) Upon Arrival - Pick up Heritage Fair Information Package (pkg. will include schedule, map, 

lunch plans, and ID tags). 

4) Please bring a Brown Bag Lunch and snacks.  

5) Home Base – all visiting schools will be assigned a classroom as their “Home Base”. The 

home base will serve the dual purpose as lunch room and storage room for your backpacks, 

etc.  

6) Due to limited space this day, parents are not being invited to attend. 

Last week we sent home a permission slip that must be signed and returned before your child 

can go to the Heritage Fair. If you have not already done so, please return this slip before 

Friday. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation with these matters. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Teachers K-3 


